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Téna koe Seann

Official Information Act Request

Thank you for your information requests of 29 October 2019, to the Minister for
Whanau Ora and to Te Puni K&kiri, requesting information regarding The Whanau Ora
Commissioning Agency. The Minister transferred your request to Te Puni Kokiri for a
direct response.

You have asked;

» please provide me with the following information on funding amounts to the
Whanau Ora Commissioning Agency.”

Total public funding awarded in 2017, 2018, 2019

Annual salary to the CEO 2017-2019

Annual salary to the commissioning agency management team members 2017-

2019

Annual payment/honorarium/salary to the Chair of the board and individual board

members 2017-2019

And

» answer the following questions:

How much public money in total did the whanau ora commissioning agency
receive in 2019, 2018, 2017.

For each of those years,

How much are the two patrons paid yearly

How much were board members paid yearly, including the chair

How much is the management team including the CEO paid yearly




Your requests have been considered in accordance with the Official Information Act
1982 (the Act).

The total amount of funding provided by Te Puni Kokiri to the Whanau Ora
Commissioning Agency over the past three financial years is as follows:

2016/17 financial year $43,532,168.00
2017/18 financial year $44,192,752.00
2018/19 financial year $44,192,752.00

More information on this can be found under a previous OIA that we released here:
https://www.tpk.qovt.nz/en/a-matou-mohiotanqa/ofﬁcial-information-act

With regard to the remainder of your request, this information is not held by Te Puni
Kokiri as it is not information Te Puni Kékiri requires from the Whanau Ora
Commissioning Agency. This part of your request is therefore declined under section
18(g) of the Act, as the information is not held and there are no grounds for believing
it is held by another agency or Minister. | suggest you contact the Whanau Ora
Commissioning Agency directly for this information, however | note they are not
subject to the Act.

You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this
response. Information about how to make a complaint is available at
www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or freephone 0800 802 602.

Please note that Te Puni Kokiri publishes some of its OIA responses on its website,
after the response is sent to the requestor. The responses published are those that are
considered to have a high level of public interest. We will not publish your name,
address or contact details.

If you wish to discuss any aspect of your request with us, including this decision, please
feel free to contact Madeline Smith, Senior Advisor, Ministerials and Business Support
via smitm@tpk.govt.nz.
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Lisa Davies
Deputy Chief Executive, Investment




